
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

4th March 2024 
 

Reception visit to Cattle Country 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During the spring term we have been looking at spring and growth and the changes that are happening to 
the world around us. To extend our learning in this subject area we will be visiting Cattle Country on 
Wednesday 10th April. 
 
We will travel by coach, leaving school after registration, so please ensure your child arrives at school 
promptly. We will arrive back for the end of the school day. The children need to be dressed in school 
uniform on the top half, but can wear jeans/joggers. Please ensure they also have a suitable waterproof 
coat and wellies, it can get very muddy! 
 
The full cost of this trip should have been £15.77 per child, but thanks to a very generous donation from the 
PTFA, we have been able to reduce this cost to £10.04 per child. This is a voluntary contribution and can be 
paid online via ParentPay. 
 
To ensure the enjoyment and safety of the children we would love for some of you to join us as parent 
helpers. If you are able to come, please let us know below and we will draw names out of a hat! Please 
complete and return the permission form below and payment to your child’s class teacher by March 16th.  
 
Your child will receive a packed lunch, prepared by the school kitchen – please indicate below which 
sandwiches they prefer. If you would like your child to have a packed lunch from home, please indicate 
below. Drinks are not provided, so please ensure you send your child with a water bottle (named). If your 
child brings in a packed lunch from home, please send it in a named disposable bag, as we are unable to 
carry lunch boxes.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Hamilton and Mrs Boswell 
............................................................................................................................................................................                                                        
 
Cattle Country Trip  
 
I give permission for my child (name) ........................................................................... in Cherry/Lime class 
(circle as appropriate) to visit Cattle Country on Tuesday 10th April.  
  
I have made a voluntary donation of £……………...  by Parent Pay 
  
I am able / unable to help on the visit. 
 
I would like a school packed lunch –  Ham/Cheese/Tuna/Egg (circle as appropriate)/My child will bring their 
own packed lunch 
  
Signed ..................................................................... Parent/Carer               Date ............................        


